
Submitter: Brandon Powers 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

On behalf of the fly fishing and travel industry, I oppose this bill as it would have a 

huge negative impact on not only the sporting business in Oregon, but would 

adversely impact the fly fishing industry be wise one of the worlds largest suppliers of 

fly tying materials is located in the state.  The bill would have a tremendous impact on 

the livelihood of folks around the world.  


